
7th CPC for PB Employees 
 

As informed earlier, after the issuance of DoExP order for grant of 
benefit of 7th CPC to employees of Autonomous Corporations, a 

proposal had to be prepared and had to be sent to MIB and then to 
DoEXP. 

 

For this a proposal with financial implications with number of 
beneficiaries was required. O/o DG(DD) provided correct information 
but O/o DG(AIR) given wrong and contradictory information. They 
gave different information to MIB directly and different to Prasar 
Bharati. In one information they calculated Financial Implications as 17 
Crores and in another they said it as 25 Crore. MIB now asked to 
provide correct information through Prasar Bharati. 
 

After getting this update, President personally met and discussed the 
issue with Director (A-2) and he assured to send this information next 
week to Prasar Bharati. 
 

It is pertinent to mention that Prasar Bharati Board has already 
approved grant of 7th CPC to Prasar Bharati Employees in its meeting 
dated 6th April 2017 and ARTEE pursued it. 
 

Dear Prasar Bharati employees open your eyes and check who is 
working for you. Problems are not solved just by talking big. These are 
solved with effective and continuous persuasion. 
 

We will continue to follow it till you get justice. 

 

ARTEE CENTRAL OFFICE 
 

 


